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The ANC in the Western Cape today attacked Premier Alan Winde and the  Western 

Cape Provincial Government for unequivocally condemning the invasion of Ukraine 

by the Russian Federation. 

 

In doing so, they have made their position on the illegal invasion of Ukraine clear. 

They refuse to name the aggressor or admit that this is a violation of international 

law. You will find no condemnation of the government of the Russian Federation in 

their statement.   

 

In fact, they are more outraged by our government’s decision to take a principled 

stand in support of international law and human rights, than by an illegal invasion of 

a sovereign state, that is seeing hundreds of civilians die. This is inexplicable.  

 

The Western Cape Government cannot and will not remain silent in the face of a 

major international crisis, that threatens the very foundation of our liberal 

international order.  

 

We, therefore, make clear again: we condemn the illegal invasion of Ukraine by the 

Russian Federation. It is a violation of international law, and it must stop.  

 

To read the Western Cape Government’s statement condemning the invasion of 

Ukraine, please visit: https://www.westerncape.gov.za/news/premier-alan-winde-

provincial-cabinet%E2%80%99s-condemnation-russia%E2%80%99s-

invasion?fbclid=IwAR09itOx2EMmuLG1dQ7T4tayesl4FdHs5FY5vteP9vW0-

lX2IBvpLE_zZOk 
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